
Follow us on Instagram!:

De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter
Week Beginning 11th September 2023

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and Pupils,
Welcome back to the new academic year and thank you to all the parents and carers who provided a great
start for their child with 100% attendance. This has supported children to be ready for the year ahead and the
increased challenge of their new classes. We have been really pleased to have had visits from a number of
ex-pupils in their new secondary school uniforms. Look at how smart they look! In this edition of the
newsletter we are also celebrating the work of the youngest children at school last week - well done Beech
Class for a great return to school! Kind regards, Rebecca Mackenzie, Headteacher

Beech Class Dots!
Since we returned to school, children in Beech, Magnolia and Sycamore Class have read ‘The Dot’, by Peter
Reynolds - a story about a child who finds out that by being tenacious and aiming high she can achieve great
things. All of the children made their own dots using different media. Beech Class made these fantastic paint
splatter dots, inspired by the work of Jackson Pollock. You can see more of their brilliant work on Instagram!

IMPORTANT DATES, 2023 –2024
Monday 11th - Friday 15th September Sycamore Class to Into University
Wednesday 13th September Sycamore Class Trip to The Wallace Collection
Monday 18th - Friday 22nd September Bikeability Week for 24 Year 5 / Year 6 Pupils
Friday 22nd October, 3:30pm Break up for Half Term
Monday 30th October Back to School after Half Term
Thursday 21st December, 3:30pm End of Term



School Counsellor - Rachael Haynes
Miss Rachael, our school counsellor, continues to work on Tuesdays this year. Children can self-refer
for slots to talk to her or can be referred. If you do not wish for your child to see Miss Rachael, please
email rmackenzie@debeauvoir.hackney.sch.uk

Beech Class Writing
Beech Class have read ‘Meesha Makes Friends’ by Tom Percival, a book all about the joys and difficulties of
making friends. Look at their fantastic writing - we are so impressed by their handwriting and hard work!

Well done Maths Award Winners!:
Beech: Kehinde
Olive: Nermin

Sycamore: Jaydon

Well done Writing Award winners!:
Beech: Daniela
Olive: Paula

Sycamore: Uthman

Well done Behaviour Award winners!:
Beech: Ananya

Olive: Whole Class
Sycamore: Jeremiah

School Uniform / P.E. Uniform
Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform, including black school
shoes, to school. Children also need to wear correct PE uniform (plain white t shirt and
black or navy leggings, tracksuit bottoms or shorts) on their PE day:

Beech Class - Mondays // Olive Class - Wednesdays // Sycamore Class - Fridays


